
ECO Council Meeting 7.2.24-Minutes 

All members present except Year 2 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

*ECO Review paperwork collected from the year groups that had 

completed it (FS2, Year 2, Year 3, Year 5 and Year 6).  Read through 

and agreed with all other present members.   

*Missing parts and undesignated parts of the ECO Review then 

carried out during the meeting with all present reps contributing and 

agreeing. 

*Mrs Henson announced new name for the ECO reps-Green 

Guardians as voted for by the ECO reps at the last meeting.  Reps 

asked to announce this to their classes. 

 


